
 

Project 

Cinderella 

 

Are you looking for a dress for Homecoming? 
 

Come to Project Cinderella’s Open House to find that special dress! 

Your First Stop before you shop! 

 
Date: Wednesday September 19th  

 

Time: 4-6pm  
 

How Much:  Absolutely FREE! 
 

Where: Mechanicsburg Middle School 

 
If you have any questions, please contact: 

 Paige Carpenter 21carpenterp@masdstudent.org  
Connie Carpenter, ccarp311@comcast.net  
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